
 

 

 

Dragon’s Laire Baronial Letter of Intent 

 

6/30/2024 

The Honorable Lord Iohannes (Owain) ap Gwyllim Pengryth  and The Honorable Lady Adelheide 
Leeuwin send this missive- a letter of intent to become the next Baron and Baroness of 
Dragon's Laire.  
 

We who are Dragons stand before you. Colors of Sea and Sky, the white of the strand.  

We have come from far off lands and have been among you and beside you for the years.  
We are the storm that defends these shores, as well as the fair winds and following seas that 
guide you to safe harbors, and greater glory. 
Indeed, the storm surge rises.  We would carry you aloft upon our wings, and winds while 
bearing safe all, in their time of need. 
Under watchful eye. 
If you'll have us.  
 
We are two who have come together for the needs of our Barony, and our dedication is to you, 
the people of Dragon's Laire. We will use our combined experience of close on half a century 
within the society to be the rising tide of word-fame that lifts all boats. We act as compliment 
to each other participating across the many guilds and groups in Dragon’s Laire.  We can 
promise that no one will toil without notice. Our diversity as a pair is a parallel to the diversity 
of our Barony, and source of our strength.  We would see that multitude; All of our population, 
be recognized, honored and protected in their right to be who they are.  
 
To that end we would seek to encourage art and learning in all areas, reach out to the wise 
council of this Barony to work with them to create classes and connections with standing 
members and newcomers so that Dragon’s Laire will continue to grow and increase. 
 
All that we ask of you is to share with us this glorious journey. Join our Merry progress, bring all 
that is you, and we will indeed rise together. 
 
Would you have us? 
 
An old friend and a new perspective? 
Why not both? 
 
   
 

Owain             Adelheide  


